
Bruce McLaren Intermediate School 
Community Update: 22 May 2020 

 
Kia ora koutou katoa 

Week Commencing 18 May 2020 - Week 1, Alert Level 2; Week 6 of Term 2: 
This has been a positive week at Bruce McLaren Intermediate School. The Drop Offs and Pick Ups are going 
smoothly. To reduce congestion at the school gates, please organise an area where you can do this safely and 
away from the bus bay or staff carparks. 
 

Our students are in the routine of ensuring they SANITISE, SANITISE, SANITISE and maintain a high level of 
personal hygiene. 
 
Week Commencing 25 May 2020 - Week 2, Alert Level 2; Week 7 of Term 2:  
How will BMIS look in Alert Level 2? 
(erring on the side of caution; keeping everyone safe – doing our bit to stamp out COVID-19) 
CONTACT TRACING CONTINUES 

• All students back onsite 
• Gates open at 8:20am - santise 
• Students are to go directly to their classroom to commence the day 
• Gate closes at 8:30am and opens at 3pm 
• Late students to go to the school office to sign in 
• Break times see the school in 2 areas and 2 groups (Atamai & Mahi Tahi; Manawanui & Atawhai) 
• Pit Stop will be operating and accessed by two areas 
• No Opportunities Day, no school singing, no PE gear 
• Parents, whanau and caregivers - please refrain from entering the school grounds 
• No Lockdown Learning will be assigned for offsite students 
• School site cleared by 3:10pm 

 
Reminder: 
TEACHER & STAFF ONLY DAY – Friday, 29th May 2020. School is closed to students. 
 
Chromebooks: 
With 157 BMIS Chromebooks provided to students, the Board of Trustees is hopeful that if your child was 
provided with a device, your child has enjoyed being able to connect, engage and be immersed in their 
continued learning journey. Thank you to most families for returning the BMIS and MOE Chromebooks to 
school. Without this Chromebook returned your child is not accessing a device at school and this is seriously 
limiting your child’s learning. Feel free to drop them into us or send in with your child. We look forward to 
having all the Chromebooks back at school. The office has a master list of who has received Chromebooks, and 
will be following up with those that haven’t been returned. 
 

We look forward to having 100% of our students back on site on Monday, 25th May, in class, having fun, 
smiling, loving being back and continuing to strive and thrive as they progress their learning journeys. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

BMIS is UP & RACING! 

 
Nga mihi 
 
Liz Wood - Principal 
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